
Post-exam review of Winterterm 2023/24

Dear students,

the exam inspection for the exams Financial Accounting, Internal Management Accounting, Management Accounting and Internal
Accounting of the winter semester 2023/2024 will take place on 11 April 2024, between 09:30 - 11:30, in room G-22D 202 (chair
library).

Please note that the inspection is sequential, i.e. only a handful of students can inspect their exams at the same time. Therefore,
you may have to wait outside the room to be admitted. However, it is only possible to view the exam until 11.30 am. It is
advisable to arrive early to view your exam.

If you have any further questions, please contact georg.polte@ovgu.de
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